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Allegheny General Hospital 
https://www.ahn.org/health-care-professionals/education/graduate-medical-
education/residencies/psychiatry 
Program Description 
Training Director: Gary Swanson, MD 
 
Brookdale Hospital Medical Center 
https://onebrooklynhealth.org/health-care-professionals/psychiatry-residency-program 
Training Director: Sanila Rehmatullah, MD 
 
Brown University/Butler Hospital Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://www.brown.edu/academics/medical/general-psychiatry-residency-program/home 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Tracey Guthrie, MD 

Cambridge Health Alliance Adult Psychiatry Residency 
https://www.challiance.org/academics/psychiatry/adult-psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Marcela Almeida, MD 

Charles R. Drew University 
https://www.cdrewu.edu/academics/program/graduate-medical-education/general-
psychiatry-residency/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Daniel Cho, MD 

Charleston Area Medical Center 
https://www.camcmedicine.edu/departments/behavioral-medicine-and-
psychiatry/behavioral-medicine-and-psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: James Griffith, MD 
 
Columbia/New York State Psychiatric Institute 
https://www.columbiapsychiatry.org/education-and-training/psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Melissa Arbuckle, MD, PhD 

Dartmouth Hitchcock Medical Center 
https://gme.dartmouth-hitchcock.org/adult_psych.html 
Program Description 

https://www.ahn.org/health-care-professionals/education/graduate-medical-education/residencies/psychiatry
https://www.ahn.org/health-care-professionals/education/graduate-medical-education/residencies/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1290/382
https://onebrooklynhealth.org/health-care-professionals/psychiatry-residency-program
https://www.brown.edu/academics/medical/general-psychiatry-residency-program/home
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/631/325
https://www.dropbox.com/s/7izl72nggoqb85d/Tracey%20Guthrie%20-%20Department%20of%20Psychiatry.mp4?dl=0
https://www.challiance.org/academics/psychiatry/adult-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1776/0
https://www.cdrewu.edu/academics/program/graduate-medical-education/general-psychiatry-residency/
https://www.cdrewu.edu/academics/program/graduate-medical-education/general-psychiatry-residency/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/62663578-a25a-44f4-b8b0-37610e6153d3/382
https://www.camcmedicine.edu/departments/behavioral-medicine-and-psychiatry/behavioral-medicine-and-psychiatry-residency
https://www.camcmedicine.edu/departments/behavioral-medicine-and-psychiatry/behavioral-medicine-and-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/4a65bf6c-b07d-40b6-9d06-3ff9900854e3/382
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.columbiapsychiatry.org/education-and-training/psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/601/325
https://youtu.be/lRidfM57F6Y
https://gme.dartmouth-hitchcock.org/adult_psych.html
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/622/325


View Video 
Training Director: Gillian Sowden, MD 

George Washington University 
https://smhs.gwu.edu/psychiatry/education-training/residency-message-director 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Benedicto Borja, MD 

Hackensack Meridian Health Ocean University Medical Center 
https://www.hackensackmeridianhealth.org/en/healthcare-
professionals/oumc/psychiatry-residency 
Training Director: Nitin Pothen, MD 

Hennepin Healthcare-Regions Hospital (Minneapolis) 
https://www.hennepinhealthcare.org/medical-education-training/residency-
programs/psychiatry-residency/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Zeris Stamatis, MD 

Institute of Living/Hartford Hospital 
https://instituteofliving.org/health-professionals/for-physicians/residencies-
fellowships/adult-psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Scott Sinisgalli, MD 
 
Jersey Shore University Medical Center 
https://www.hackensackmeridianhealth.org/en/healthcare-
professionals/jsumc/psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Rehan Aziz, MD 

Lahey Clinic 
https://www.lahey.org/lhmc/research-residencies/residencies/lahey-clinic-psychiatry-
residency-program/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Laura Safar, MD 

Lenox Hill Hospital Psychiatry Residency 
https://physicians.northwell.edu/education/graduate-medical-education/residency-
psychiatry-lenox-hill-hospital 

https://www.dropbox.com/s/a0q2o4kr475vrq5/Gillian%20Sowden%20-%20Recruitement%20Video%20New%20Music.mp4?dl=0
https://smhs.gwu.edu/psychiatry/education-training/residency-message-director
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/718/325
https://smhs.gwu.edu/psychiatry/education-training/residency-message-director
https://www.hackensackmeridianhealth.org/en/healthcare-professionals/oumc/psychiatry-residency
https://www.hackensackmeridianhealth.org/en/healthcare-professionals/oumc/psychiatry-residency
https://www.hennepinhealthcare.org/medical-education-training/residency-programs/psychiatry-residency/
https://www.hennepinhealthcare.org/medical-education-training/residency-programs/psychiatry-residency/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/609/325
https://www.dropbox.com/s/63u5sh4dv9gxqjd/Scott%20Oakman%20-%20HHC%20Recruitment-Review.mp4?dl=0
https://instituteofliving.org/health-professionals/for-physicians/residencies-fellowships/adult-psychiatry-residency
https://instituteofliving.org/health-professionals/for-physicians/residencies-fellowships/adult-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/2d7da249-ca17-4766-8943-56d133e0c00f/382
https://vimeo.com/1000455296/906f3d65b6
https://www.hackensackmeridianhealth.org/en/healthcare-professionals/jsumc/psychiatry-residency
https://www.hackensackmeridianhealth.org/en/healthcare-professionals/jsumc/psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/c2fe7690-df27-4d29-9ba9-ab1c1d0a2200/382
https://www.lahey.org/lhmc/research-residencies/residencies/lahey-clinic-psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.lahey.org/lhmc/research-residencies/residencies/lahey-clinic-psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1784/0
https://physicians.northwell.edu/education/graduate-medical-education/residency-psychiatry-lenox-hill-hospital
https://physicians.northwell.edu/education/graduate-medical-education/residency-psychiatry-lenox-hill-hospital


Program Description 
Training Director: Samuel Greenstein, MD 

Maimonides Medical Center 
https://maimo.org/medical-education/residency-programs/psychiatry-residency/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Anetta Raysin, DO 

New York Medical College at Saint Joseph’s Medical Center Psychiatry Residency 
https://www.saintjosephs.org/residency-programs/nymc-at-saint-joseph%27s-
psychiatric-residency-program 
Program Description 
Training Director: Alexandra Whoriskey, MD 

Old Dominion University -  EVMS Psychiatry Residency 
https://www.evms.edu/psychiatry/residency/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Shriti Patel, MD 

Penn State University 
https://med.psu.edu/residencies-fellowships/professional-programs/psychiatry-residency 
Training Director: Ahmad Hameed, MD 

Temple University 
https://medicine.temple.edu/departments-centers/clinical-departments/psychiatry-and-
behavioral-science/residency-program 
Program Description 
Training Director: Ruby Barghini, MD 

Thomas Jefferson University Hospital 
https://www.jefferson.edu/academics/colleges-schools-
institutes/skmc/departments/psychiatry/programs/residency.html 
Program Description 
Training Director: Adrienne Gerken, MD 

UCLA Psychiatry Residency Training Program 
https://residency.semel.ucla.edu/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Jonathan Heldt, MD 

 

https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/a4f150f6-1360-476a-90ca-a83661536f38/382
https://maimo.org/medical-education/residency-programs/psychiatry-residency/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/715/325
https://vimeo.com/473138420/c2daa1be44
https://www.saintjosephs.org/residency-programs/nymc-at-saint-joseph%27s-psychiatric-residency-program
https://www.saintjosephs.org/residency-programs/nymc-at-saint-joseph%27s-psychiatric-residency-program
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/21787af1-e08a-41fc-b8c8-e69e7a4ce5d8/382
https://www.evms.edu/psychiatry/residency/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/591/382
https://med.psu.edu/residencies-fellowships/professional-programs/psychiatry-residency
https://medicine.temple.edu/departments-centers/clinical-departments/psychiatry-and-behavioral-science/residency-program
https://medicine.temple.edu/departments-centers/clinical-departments/psychiatry-and-behavioral-science/residency-program
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/659/325
https://www.jefferson.edu/academics/colleges-schools-institutes/skmc/departments/psychiatry/programs/residency.html
https://www.jefferson.edu/academics/colleges-schools-institutes/skmc/departments/psychiatry/programs/residency.html
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/6f8b5130-ce8e-48f4-b433-f619e7978c05/382
https://residency.semel.ucla.edu/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/bfc2a060-e742-44fe-a251-a27840596762/382


University of Alabama Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://psychiatry.ua.edu/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: James Reeves, MD 

University of Connecticut 
https://health.uconn.edu/graduate-medical-education/psychiatry-residency-program/ 
Training Director: Surita Rao, MD 
 
University of Florida College of Medicine - Gainesville 
https://psychiatry.ufl.edu/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Ludmila De Faria, MD 
 
University of South Florida  
https://health.usf.edu/medicine/psychiatry/education 
Program Description 
Training Director: Daniel Fallon, MD 
 
University of Washington Boise Psychiatry Residency 
https://www.uwboisepsychiatryresidency.info/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Liz Gass, MD, MPH 
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East Tennessee State University Department of Psychiatry 
https://www.etsu.edu/com/psychiatry/residents/interested.php 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Shambhavi Chandraiah, MD 
 
Eisenhower Health 
https://gme.eisenhowerhealth.org/residency-programs/psychiatry-residency/ 
Training Director: Rustin Dakota, MD 
 
El Rio Health Psychiatry Residency 
https://elrio.org/careers/teaching-health-center/psychiatry-residency-program/ 
Program Description 
Video 
Training Director: Brittany Pace, MD 
 

https://psychiatry.ua.edu/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/7c39659c-840c-42bd-a38a-a250fce1af21/382
https://health.uconn.edu/graduate-medical-education/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://psychiatry.ufl.edu/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1794/0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=__MvR265ht4
https://health.usf.edu/medicine/psychiatry/education
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/adda8c2a-e26b-4925-9086-52a0bd7f7f6f/382
https://www.uwboisepsychiatryresidency.info/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1770/0
https://www.etsu.edu/com/psychiatry/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/991/325
https://www.etsu.edu/com/psychiatry/residents/residency_videos/director.php
https://gme.eisenhowerhealth.org/residency-programs/psychiatry-residency/
https://elrio.org/careers/teaching-health-center/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://elrio.org/careers/teaching-health-center/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://elrio.org/careers/teaching-health-center/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://elrio.org/careers/teaching-health-center/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1778/0
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1778/0
https://youtu.be/f0U9SFpk26g
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ


Family Health Centers of San Diego 
https://www.fhcsd.org/education/gme/residency-programs/psychiatry/ 
Video 
Training Director: Karim Ghobrial-Sedky, MD 
 
Healthy Rural California, Inc 
https://healthyruralca.org/residency-programs/psychiatry-residency-program/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Rachel Mitchell, MD 
 
Kaweah Health 
https://www.kaweahhealth.org/gme-residency-programs/psychiatry/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Mandeep Bagga, MD 
 
Keck School of Medicine of USC 
https://keck.usc.edu/psychiatry/training-education/residency-program/ 
Training Director: Giovanna Sobrinho, MD 
 
Onvida Health Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://www.onvidahealth.org/academics-training/residency-and-training/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Eyuel Terefe, MD 
 
Prisma Health Greer Psychiatry 
https://academics.prismahealth.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies/psychiatry-
greer 
Program Description 
Training Director: Anu Nagar, MD 
 
San Mateo Psychiatry Residency 
https://www.smchealth.org/san-mateo-county-psychiatry-residency-training-program 
Program Description 
Training Director: Brendan Scherer, MD 
 
St. Luke’s University Health Network – Rural Psychiatry 
https://www.slhn.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies-and-fellowships/rural-
psychiatry-residency 
Training Director: Andrei Vedeniapin, MD 

St. Luke's University Health Network 
https://www.slhn.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies-and-
fellowships/psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Christine Marchionni, MD 
 

https://www.fhcsd.org/education/gme/residency-programs/psychiatry/
https://www.fhcsd.org/education/gme/residency-programs/psychiatry/
https://www.fhcsd.org/education/gme/residency-programs/psychiatry/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://healthyruralca.org/residency-programs/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://healthyruralca.org/residency-programs/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://healthyruralca.org/residency-programs/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1779/0
https://www.kaweahhealth.org/gme-residency-programs/psychiatry/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/be65cadb-c776-48fd-8c8b-8787a050b705/382
https://keck.usc.edu/psychiatry/training-education/residency-program/
https://www.onvidahealth.org/academics-training/residency-and-training/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/485bbcba-b761-4527-994a-a3e051f4f2c3/382
https://academics.prismahealth.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies/psychiatry-greer
https://academics.prismahealth.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies/psychiatry-greer
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/0610e355-d1ef-4738-abf5-37d0baa4860c/382
https://www.smchealth.org/san-mateo-county-psychiatry-residency-training-program
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/a2f42621-a427-427b-a0fd-84942ade2cfd/382
https://www.slhn.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies-and-fellowships/rural-psychiatry-residency
https://www.slhn.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies-and-fellowships/rural-psychiatry-residency
https://www.slhn.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies-and-fellowships/psychiatry-residency
https://www.slhn.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies-and-fellowships/psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/980/325


Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center El Paso 
https://ttuhscep.edu/som/psychiatry/training/alberta/default.aspx 
Program Description 
Training Director: Silvina Tonarelli, MD 
 
University of Arizona College of Medicine-Phoenix Psychiatry Residency Training 
Program 
https://phoenixmed.arizona.edu/psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Andrea Waxman, MD 
 
University of California, Davis 
https://health.ucdavis.edu/psychiatry/education/residency/adult/index.html 
Program Description 
Training Director: Belinda Bandstra, MD 
 
University of California, Irvine 
https://medschool.uci.edu/research/clinical-departments/psychiatry-human-
behavior/education-training/residency-program 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: John Luo, MD 
 
University of California, Riverside 
https://sompsych.ucr.edu/psychiatry-residency-program-overview 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Peter Ureste, MD 
 
University of Nevada Reno 
https://med.unr.edu/psychiatry/residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Arden D Dingle, MD 
 
University of Utah Health/Huntsman Mental Health Institute 
https://medicine.utah.edu/psychiatry/residency/adult 
Program Description 
Training Director: Paul Carlson, MD 

Wright State University 
https://medicine.wright.edu/psychiatry 
Program Description 
Training Director: Suzie Nelson, MD 
 
 

https://ttuhscep.edu/som/psychiatry/training/alberta/default.aspx
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1791/0
https://phoenixmed.arizona.edu/psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/581/325
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KtJvUGWiDHE
https://health.ucdavis.edu/psychiatry/education/residency/adult/index.html
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1793/0
https://medschool.uci.edu/research/clinical-departments/psychiatry-human-behavior/education-training/residency-program
https://medschool.uci.edu/research/clinical-departments/psychiatry-human-behavior/education-training/residency-program
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/741/325
https://youtu.be/Sncm3AYymMY
https://sompsych.ucr.edu/psychiatry-residency-program-overview
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1802/0
https://youtu.be/dxGAznTNYuE
https://med.unr.edu/psychiatry/residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/637/325
https://medicine.utah.edu/psychiatry/residency/adult
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1771/0
https://medicine.wright.edu/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/541b00a2-1af9-44d7-939a-b916ade59f5e/382


Recruitment Fair #3 – THURSDAY | 8/14/25 | 3:55P-6P CENTRAL TIME 

Citrus Health Network, Inc. Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://citrushealth.org/psychiatry-residency 
Training Director: Xenia Aponte, MD 
 
Cleveland Clinic 
https://my.clevelandclinic.org/departments/neurological/medical-
professionals/residencies/adult-psychiatry 
Program Description 
Training Director: Vrashali Jain, MD 
 
Community Health Network Psychiatry Residency, Indianapolis, IN 
https://www.ecommunity.com/education-research/psychiatry-residency-program 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Ann Cunningham, DO 
 
Emory University 
http://psychiatry.emory.edu/education/general_residency/index.html 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Ann Schwartz, MD 
 
HCA Healthcare/Tufts University School of Medicine/Portsmouth Regional 
https://hcahealthcaregme.com/locations/portsmouth/psychiatry-residency/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Mary Alice O’Dowd, MD 
 
Kaiser Permanente San Jose Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://residency-ncal.kaiserpermanente.org/residency/psychiatry/psychiatry-san-jose/ 
Program Description 
Video 
Training Director: Zhongshu Yang, MD 
 
Kaiser Permanente Southern California Psychiatry Residency 
https://residency-scal-kaiserpermanente.org/residency/psychiatry/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Neeta Saheba, MD 
Medstar University Hospital Department of Psychiatry Residency Training 
Program 
https://www.medstarhealth.org/education/affiliated-hospitals-2/medstar-georgetown-
university-hospital/psychiatry-residency-program/ 
Program Description 

https://citrushealth.org/psychiatry-residency
https://my.clevelandclinic.org/departments/neurological/medical-professionals/residencies/adult-psychiatry
https://my.clevelandclinic.org/departments/neurological/medical-professionals/residencies/adult-psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/bdc4d131-9acb-49ab-9965-c7a15cd18129/382
http://www.ecommunity.com/psychresidency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/987/325
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NBflz3Eofgc
http://psychiatry.emory.edu/education/general_residency/index.html
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/585/325
https://vimeo.com/578134347/ffd9181431
https://hcahealthcaregme.com/locations/portsmouth/psychiatry-residency/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/264f4930-e742-425c-aec3-df366b09e633/382
https://residency-ncal.kaiserpermanente.org/residency/psychiatry/psychiatry-san-jose/
https://residency-ncal.kaiserpermanente.org/residency/psychiatry/psychiatry-san-jose/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1783/382
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://residency-scal-kaiserpermanente.org/residency/psychiatry/
https://residency-scal-kaiserpermanente.org/residency/psychiatry/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/698/382
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://youtu.be/7LBlHrOCCkQ
https://www.medstarhealth.org/education/affiliated-hospitals-2/medstar-georgetown-university-hospital/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.medstarhealth.org/education/affiliated-hospitals-2/medstar-georgetown-university-hospital/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/747/325


View Video 
Training Director: Mayada Akil, MD 
 
Project Vida Health Center 
https://www.pvida.net/psychiatry-residency-program 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Cynthia Garza, MD 
 
Quinnipiac University Frank H. Netter MD School of Medicine Program 
https://medicine.qu.edu/graduate-medical-education/rural-psychiatry-residency/ 
Program Description 
Video 
Training Director: Remy Sirken, MD 
 
Riverside Medical Center 
https://www.riversidehealthcare.org/professional-education/gme/psychiatry-residency-
program/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Raunak Khisty, MD 
 
Stanford Adult Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://med.stanford.edu/psychiatry/residents/general.html 
Program Description 
Training Director: Chris Hayward, MD 
 
University of Chicago 
https://psychiatry.uchicago.edu/education/psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Deborah Spitz, MD 
 
University of Cincinnati Psychiatry Program 
https://med.uc.edu/depart/psychiatry/education/becoming-a-
psychiatrist/residency/categorical-psychiatry-residency for additional information 
Program Description 
Training Director: Chris Hayward, MD 
 
University of Massachusetts Chan Medical School 
https://www.umassmed.edu/psychiatry/residency/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Auralyd Padilla, MD 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dGWOsk9I0Z4
https://www.pvida.net/psychiatry-residency-program
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/14ebe669-8590-4916-98b9-75f32435e77a/382
https://youtu.be/3wOItcBsukQ?si=13X0qG6E_gxL2d4M
https://medicine.qu.edu/graduate-medical-education/rural-psychiatry-residency/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1789/0
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1789/0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bexTIN1W1ZU&t=5s
https://www.riversidehealthcare.org/professional-education/gme/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.riversidehealthcare.org/professional-education/gme/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/77808b03-575a-4d3c-ac17-222f563fa7da/382
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=92RjE6Poyc4&t=6s
https://med.stanford.edu/psychiatry/residents/general.html
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/6948b4dc-3bc5-492b-a25b-f0139355c051/382
https://psychiatry.uchicago.edu/education/psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/706/325
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jpZoq3tNyns
https://med.uc.edu/depart/psychiatry/education/becoming-a-psychiatrist/residency/categorical-psychiatry-residency%20for%20additional%20information
https://med.uc.edu/depart/psychiatry/education/becoming-a-psychiatrist/residency/categorical-psychiatry-residency%20for%20additional%20information
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/6c566025-253a-4da0-9165-f49bd07ed01e/382
https://www.umassmed.edu/psychiatry/residency/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/657/325
https://youtu.be/-lQc_nAmcx4?si=U1ghKHRozCdaK2hV


University of North Carolina - Chapel Hill 
https://www.med.unc.edu/psych/education/residencies/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Karon Dawkins, MD 
 
University of Tennessee Health Science, Psychiatry Training Program 
https://www.uthsc.edu/psychiatry/residency/index.php 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Khyati Kothari, MD 
 
WellSpan Health/York Hospital Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://www.wellspan.org/For-Healthcare-Professionals/Education-and-
Development/Graduate-Medical-Education/Psychiatry-Residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Arya Soman, MD 
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Advocate Lutheran General Hospital 
https://www.advocatehealth.com/education/residency-opportunities/advocate-lgh/lgh-
residency-programs/psychiatry-residency/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Marla Hartzen, MD 
 
Baylor College of Medicine 
https://www.bcm.edu/departments/psychiatry-and-behavioral-
sciences/education/general-psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Sindhu Idicula, MD 
 
Berkshire Medical Center 
https://www.berkshirehealthsystems.org/medical-education-residency-
programs/residency/psychiatry-residency/ 
Training Director: Brendan Butler, MD 

Carolinas Medical Center/Atrium Health 
https://atriumhealth.org/education/graduate-medical-education/physician-
residencies/psychiatry 
Program Description 
Training Director: Lynneice Bowen, MD 
 
Creighton University – Omaha Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://www.creighton.edu/medicine/residencies-fellowships/residencies-fellowships-

https://www.med.unc.edu/psych/education/residencies/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/223e5970-87ae-428e-89d3-a1264d09e7ca/382
https://vimeo.com/1026012688
https://www.uthsc.edu/psychiatry/residency/index.php
http://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/1021
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WQMrFRflQxY
https://www.wellspan.org/For-Healthcare-Professionals/Education-and-Development/Graduate-Medical-Education/Psychiatry-Residency
https://www.wellspan.org/For-Healthcare-Professionals/Education-and-Development/Graduate-Medical-Education/Psychiatry-Residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1772/0
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1772/0
https://www.advocatehealth.com/education/residency-opportunities/advocate-lgh/lgh-residency-programs/psychiatry-residency/
https://www.advocatehealth.com/education/residency-opportunities/advocate-lgh/lgh-residency-programs/psychiatry-residency/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/610/325
https://www.bcm.edu/departments/psychiatry-and-behavioral-sciences/education/general-psychiatry-residency
https://www.bcm.edu/departments/psychiatry-and-behavioral-sciences/education/general-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/2ca0f657-d52f-49cb-8fd2-767888fc568e/382
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ncJkBWpZD8k
https://www.berkshirehealthsystems.org/medical-education-residency-programs/residency/psychiatry-residency/
https://www.berkshirehealthsystems.org/medical-education-residency-programs/residency/psychiatry-residency/
https://atriumhealth.org/education/graduate-medical-education/physician-residencies/psychiatry
https://atriumhealth.org/education/graduate-medical-education/physician-residencies/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/587/325
https://www.creighton.edu/medicine/residencies-fellowships/residencies-fellowships-omaha/residency-programs/psychiatry


omaha/residency-programs/psychiatry 
Program Description 
Training Director: Emily Hochstetler, MD 
 
Duke Psychiatry Residency 
https://psychiatry.duke.edu/education/residency-programs/psychiatry 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Heather Vestal, MD, MHS 
 
Georgia South Psychiatry 
http://www.georgiasouth.com 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Lisa Rudolph-Watson, MD 
 
Harvard/VA South Shore 
https://www.va.gov/boston-health-care/work-with-us/internships-and-fellowships/trainee-
programs/#psychiatry-residency-training- 
Training Director: Sarah Yasmin, MD, MPH 
 
Indiana University School of Medicine Indianapolis Psychiatry Residency 
Program 
https://medicine.iu.edu/psychiatry/education/residency/indianapolis 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Aimee Patel, MD 
 
John Peter Smith Psychiatry Program 
https://jpshealthnet.org/psychiatry 
Program Description 
Training Director: Dustin DeMoss, DO, MSc 
 
Loyola University Medical Center Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://loyolamedicine.org/gme/psychiatry 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Theodote Pontikes, MD, MBA-HCM, DFAACAP, DFAPA 

Nassau University Medical Center 
https://www.numc.edu/education/graduate-medical-education/residency-fellowship-
programs/psychiatry-behavioral-sciences/ 
View Video 
Training Director: Simar Kaur, MD 
 

https://www.creighton.edu/medicine/residencies-fellowships/residencies-fellowships-omaha/residency-programs/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/5e709808-c1b8-497b-9943-82fb12699358/382
https://psychiatry.duke.edu/education/residency-programs/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/595/325
https://www.dropbox.com/s/qyq4bp79e9m2prf/Heather%20Vestal%20-%20PSYCH-Residency%20Video_FINAL.mp4?dl=0
http://www.georgiasouth.com/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/58ad1279-7ebd-4a59-a068-4d0dbbaf117f/382
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6bD64FNr-5Q
https://www.va.gov/boston-health-care/work-with-us/internships-and-fellowships/trainee-programs/#psychiatry-residency-training-
https://www.va.gov/boston-health-care/work-with-us/internships-and-fellowships/trainee-programs/#psychiatry-residency-training-
https://medicine.iu.edu/psychiatry/education/residency/indianapolis
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/626/325
https://youtu.be/HmfkicZf48w
https://jpshealthnet.org/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/684/325
https://loyolamedicine.org/gme/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/719/325
https://youtu.be/ctsaMUCwOdg
https://www.numc.edu/education/graduate-medical-education/residency-fellowship-programs/psychiatry-behavioral-sciences/
https://www.numc.edu/education/graduate-medical-education/residency-fellowship-programs/psychiatry-behavioral-sciences/
https://www.numc.edu/education/graduate-medical-education/residency-fellowship-programs/psychiatry-behavioral-sciences/
https://youtu.be/Aot9iRwj_co?feature=shared


SUNY Upstate Medical University 
https://www.upstate.edu/psych/education/residency/index.php 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Justin Meyer, MD 
 
The University of Chicago – Endeavor Health (Northshore) 
https://www.northshore.org/psychiatry-behavioral-sciences/academics/general-
psychiatry-residency-program/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Adrienne Adams, MD 
 
University of Colorado Anschutz Medical Campus 
https://medschool.cuanschutz.edu/psychiatry/education/psychiatryresidency 
Training Director: Kyle Baird, DO 
 
University of Kansas – Kansas City 
https://www.kumc.edu/school-of-medicine/academics/departments/psychiatry-and-
behavioral-sciences/psychiatry.html 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Angela Mayorga, DM 
 
University of Minnesota 
https://med.umn.edu/psychiatry/education-training/residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Kay Powell, MD 
 
University of New Mexico 
https://hsc.unm.edu/medicine/departments/psychiatry/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Kristina Sowar, MD 
 
University of Oklahoma School of Community Medicine - Tulsa 
https://www.ou.edu/tulsa/residency/psychiatry 
Program Description 
Training Director : Ashley Walker, MD 
 
University of Wisconsin Hospitals & Clinics 
https://www.psychiatry.wisc.edu/education-training/residency/ 
Program Description 
Training Director:  Michael Peterson, MD 
 
UTHealth Houston General Adult Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://med.uth.edu/psychiatry/residency/ 
Training Director: Vineeth John, MD 

https://www.upstate.edu/psych/education/residency/index.php
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/688/325
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HrxJNDSZHNM
https://www.northshore.org/psychiatry-behavioral-sciences/academics/general-psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.northshore.org/psychiatry-behavioral-sciences/academics/general-psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/2ab6d764-dbb0-4e28-96f6-dcf8d850a017/382
https://medschool.cuanschutz.edu/psychiatry/education/psychiatryresidency
https://www.kumc.edu/school-of-medicine/academics/departments/psychiatry-and-behavioral-sciences/psychiatry.html
https://www.kumc.edu/school-of-medicine/academics/departments/psychiatry-and-behavioral-sciences/psychiatry.html
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/66bdac15-0866-4e58-ab6b-76001c430ec7/382
https://youtu.be/JYztQ2aMNBw
https://med.umn.edu/psychiatry/education-training/residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/4948daac-df21-4537-b7f0-476e7e5640e0/382
https://hsc.unm.edu/medicine/departments/psychiatry/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/d4361b83-4957-49fc-84f7-832c10d082c7/382
https://www.ou.edu/tulsa/residency/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/588/325
https://www.psychiatry.wisc.edu/education-training/residency/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/e8bf6732-328a-4bbe-9747-b31bfb2766aa/382
https://med.uth.edu/psychiatry/residency/


 
WMU Homer Stryker School of Medicine 
https://wmed.edu/node/97 
Training Director: Madhavi Nagalla, MD 
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Albert Einstein College of Medicine Psychiatry Residency Training 
Program/Montefiore Medical Center 
https://www.montefiore.org/professional-training-programs-psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Ana Ozdoba, MD 
 
Authority Health GME 
https://authorityhealth.org/graduate-medical-education/psychiatry-residency-program/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Theadia Carey, MD 
 
Billings Clinic Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://www.billingsclinic.com/psychiatry-residency-training-program/ 
Training Director: Mariela Herrera, MD 
 
Boston University Medical Center Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://www.bumc.bu.edu/psychiatry/education-2/residency-2/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Nkechi Conteh, MD 
 
Cape Fear Valley/Campbell University 
https://www.capefearvalley.com/psychiatry-residency-information 
Program Description 
Training Director: Scott Klenzak, MD 
 
Central Michigan University College of Medicine/CMU Medical Education Partners 
https://www.cmich.edu/academics/colleges/college-of-
medicine/education/residency/psychiatry 
View Video 
Training Director: Asif Khan, MD 
 
 
Icahn School of Medicine at Mount Sinai (Morningside/West) 
https://icahn.mssm.edu/education/residencies-fellowships/list/msw-msm-psychiatry-
residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Paul Rosenfield, MD 
 

https://wmed.edu/node/97
https://www.montefiore.org/professional-training-programs-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/613/325
https://authorityhealth.org/graduate-medical-education/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1774/0
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1774/0
https://www.billingsclinic.com/psychiatry-residency-training-program/
https://www.bumc.bu.edu/psychiatry/education-2/residency-2/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/eb3b0c69-312e-4464-94da-4425735f84c7/382
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/eb3b0c69-312e-4464-94da-4425735f84c7/382
https://www.capefearvalley.com/psychiatry-residency-information
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1777/0
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.cmich.edu/colleges/med/Education/Residency/Psych/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.cmich.edu/colleges/med/Education/Residency/Psych/Pages/default.aspx
https://youtu.be/AVJs1ZITYrU
https://icahn.mssm.edu/education/residencies-fellowships/list/msw-msm-psychiatry-residency
https://icahn.mssm.edu/education/residencies-fellowships/list/msw-msm-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/975/325


Jefferson Health Medical Education 
https://www.jeffersonhealth.org/about-us/academic-programs/graduate-medical-
education/residency-programs/psychiatry-einstein 
Program Description 
Training Director: Emily Bray, DO, FAPA 
 
Lehigh Valley Health Network 
https://www.lvhn.org/education/residency-and-fellowship-opportunities/psychiatry-
residency/psychiatry-residency-faculty 
Training Director: Katherine Martin, MD 
 
LSU School of Medicine, Baton Rouge 
https://residents.lsuhsc.edu/br/psychiatry/default.aspx 
Program Description 
Training Director: Kathleen Crapanzano, MD 
 
Medical College of Wisconsin, Milwaukee 
https://www.mcw.edu/departments/psychiatry-and-behavioral-
medicine/education/residency-programs/milwaukee-residency-program 
Program Description 
Training Director: Sara Brady, MD 
 
Medstar Health Baltimore Psychiatry Residency 
https://www.medstarhealth.org/services/behavioral-health 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Theodora Balis, MD 
 
MGH/McLean Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://mghmcleanpsychiatry.massgeneralbrigham.org/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Isabel Lagomasino, MD 

Michigan State University – Psychiatry 
https://psychiatry.msu.edu/residency-fellowships 
Training Director: Bryan Bolen, MD 
 
Northeast Georgia Medical Center 
https://www.ngmcgme.org/programs/psychiatry-residency/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Natalia Miles, MD 
 
Stony Brook University Hospital – NY 
https://renaissance.stonybrookmedicine.edu/psychiatry/education/clinical_training 
Training Director: Lauren Spring, MD 

https://www.jeffersonhealth.org/about-us/academic-programs/graduate-medical-education/residency-programs/psychiatry-einstein
https://www.jeffersonhealth.org/about-us/academic-programs/graduate-medical-education/residency-programs/psychiatry-einstein
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/362a13ce-8049-474c-afec-0c623aa9e7dc/382
https://www.lvhn.org/education/residency-and-fellowship-opportunities/psychiatry-residency/psychiatry-residency-faculty
https://www.lvhn.org/education/residency-and-fellowship-opportunities/psychiatry-residency/psychiatry-residency-faculty
https://residents.lsuhsc.edu/br/psychiatry/default.aspx
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1304/382
https://www.mcw.edu/departments/psychiatry-and-behavioral-medicine/education/residency-programs/milwaukee-residency-program
https://www.mcw.edu/departments/psychiatry-and-behavioral-medicine/education/residency-programs/milwaukee-residency-program
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/60ae5cf6-1d60-4de1-87ee-8f332777a924/382
https://www.medstarhealth.org/services/behavioral-health
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1795/0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dGWOsk9I0Z4
https://mghmcleanpsychiatry.massgeneralbrigham.org/
https://mghmcleanpsychiatry.massgeneralbrigham.org/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1785/0
https://psychiatry.msu.edu/residency-fellowships
https://www.ngmcgme.org/programs/psychiatry-residency/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/adf369b9-d288-4126-add8-15a1cb29f6ce/382
https://www.dropbox.com/s/bd9ytb5pz7epdo6/Kalpana%20Prasad%20-%20Psych%20Welcome%20%28v8%29.mp4?dl=0
https://renaissance.stonybrookmedicine.edu/psychiatry/education/clinical_training


 
Tower Health-Phoenixville Hospital 
https://towerhealth.org/general-psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Donna Sudak, MD 
 
University of California, Los Angeles - Olive View Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://www.uclaovpsych.org/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Iljie Fitzgerald, MD, MS 
 
University of Kentucky Psychiatry Program and Integrated Child Psychiatry Track 
https://medicine.uky.edu/departments/psychiatry/psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Rachel Yadon, MD 
 
University of Maryland/Sheppard Pratt Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://www.umms.org/ummc/pros/gme/residency/psychiatry 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Mark Ehrenreich, MD 
 
University of Missouri 
https://www.medicine.missouri.edu/departments/psychiatry/residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Vanessa Schmidt, MD 
 
University of Texas Southwestern General Psychiatry Residency 
https://www.utsouthwestern.edu/education/medical-
school/departments/psychiatry/education-and-training/residency-program/. 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Adam Brenner, MD 
 
University of Virginia 
https://med.virginia.edu/psychiatry/residency/general-psychiatry/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Jordan Rosen, MD 
 
University of South Carolina School of Medicine Greenville (Greer) Program 
https://academics.prismahealth.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies/psychiatry-
greenville 
Training Director: Raphaela Fontana, MD 

https://towerhealth.org/general-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/660/325
https://www.dropbox.com/s/vv7piebmt516bx8/phoenixville_dr_sudak_vf%20%28Original%29%20%281%29.mp4?dl=0
https://www.uclaovpsych.org/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1792/0
https://www.dropbox.com/s/04860hngqju0q7t/Iljie%20Fitzgerald%2C%20M.D.%2C%20M.S%20-%20OVMC%20Psychiatry%20Recruitment%20Video%202021.mp4?dl=0
https://medicine.uky.edu/departments/psychiatry/psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/596/325
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b32FFu6CJpA
https://www.umms.org/ummc/pros/gme/residency/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/745/325
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l782fzS8clI&t=26s
https://www.medicine.missouri.edu/departments/psychiatry/residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/9b94991c-d8ba-42f0-beb0-db9fa040827b/382
https://www.utsouthwestern.edu/education/medical-school/departments/psychiatry/education-and-training/residency-program/
https://www.utsouthwestern.edu/education/medical-school/departments/psychiatry/education-and-training/residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1773/0
https://player.vimeo.com/video/473140487
https://med.virginia.edu/psychiatry/residency/general-psychiatry/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1301/382
https://academics.prismahealth.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies/psychiatry-greenville
https://academics.prismahealth.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies/psychiatry-greenville


 
Wake Forest School of Medicine 
https://school.wakehealth.edu/education-and-training/residencies-and-
fellowships/general-psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Sahil Munjal, MD 
 
Zucker School of Medicine at Hofstra/Northwell -- Hillside Hospital 
https://professionals.northwell.edu/graduate-medical-education/residency-general-adult-
psychiatry-zucker-hillside-hospital 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Michael Greenspan, MD 

Zucker School of Medicine at Hofstra/Northwell -- Staten Island University 
Hospital 
https://professionals.northwell.edu/graduate-medical-education/residency-psychiatry-
staten-island-university-hospital 
Program Description 
Training Director: Anna Costakis, MD, MBA 
 

 

https://school.wakehealth.edu/education-and-training/residencies-and-fellowships/general-psychiatry-residency
https://school.wakehealth.edu/education-and-training/residencies-and-fellowships/general-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/998/325
https://professionals.northwell.edu/graduate-medical-education/residency-general-adult-psychiatry-zucker-hillside-hospital
https://professionals.northwell.edu/graduate-medical-education/residency-general-adult-psychiatry-zucker-hillside-hospital
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/636/325
https://www.dropbox.com/s/kdbu1pl1vau3k4t/John%20Young%20-%20northwell_gme_zhh_v8.mp4?dl=0
https://professionals.northwell.edu/graduate-medical-education/residency-psychiatry-staten-island-university-hospital
https://professionals.northwell.edu/graduate-medical-education/residency-psychiatry-staten-island-university-hospital
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/635/325

